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Please follow us on Facebook
@shspana to keep up to date on all
the news and upcoming events
happening at Sacred Heart School!

Scan the QR code to receive
our newsletter digitally!

DIGITAL NEWSLETTER

As we wrap up another joyful and
successful school year at Sacred Heart
School, our hearts are full of gratitude.
The 2024–2025 year has been a
beautiful journey of faith, learning, and
friendship. We are so proud of our
students and thankful for the many
blessings that have guided us along
the way. Looking ahead to the 2025–
2026 school year, we remain
committed to growing together as a
Christ-centered community rooted in
love, service, and academic excellence.
We extend our deepest appreciation to
our dedicated teachers, staff, families,
parish members, and supporters—your
time, prayers, and generosity make all
the difference in the lives of our
students. Thank you for walking
alongside us and helping shape hearts
and minds for Christ.

-Sacred Heart School Board
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2025 Academic banquet
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In recognition of academic excellence,
we hosted an Academic Banquet
honoring our 5th–8th-grade students
who achieved the honor roll in at least
three out of four quarters. This event
celebrated their commitment to learning
and scholastic achievement. Lainey
Clavin was awarded the President’s
Academic Excellence Award.
Congratulations to all our honorees!

Left to Right: Lia Blodgett, Amelia Casner,
Ashlyn Anderson, Mrs. Clavin, Emma Beyers,

Nora Ahrens, Izayah Magnussen

Left to Right: Ryker Holthaus, Wyatt Bauman,
Kyler Trexler, Roman Pollman, Cruz Castle,

Tessa Wiseman, Phiona Beyers, Ryan Beyers,
Kyle Ohmes, Mrs. Weddle, Allie Matthews

Front Row: Lainey Clavin, Kylee Gatons,
Rowan Lynch, Elcie Coleman, Elaine Kingery,

Back Row: Harper Holthaus, Joli Morrison,
Lane Warren, Sawyer Coleman, Greyson

Bauman, Cash Pollman, Mrs. Siegert

Left to Right: Reagan Blodgett, Knox Burris,
Kyla Oller, Jacob Wolf, Jacelynn Carlson,

Mrs. Shiels

Academic
News



Thank you to our 2024-2025 Adopt-A-Class Sponsors

seventh grade

high Honor

exceptional Honor
Jacob Wolf
Knox Burris

Honor
Chloe Beyers

Reagan Blodgett
Jacelynn Carlson

Kyla Oller

high Honor

sixth grade
exceptional Honor

Ryker Holthaus
Kyler Trexler

Honor

Honorable mention

Roman Pollman
Cora Clavin

Noah Beyers
Ryan Beyers

Corbin Castle
Everett Kingery

Wyatt Bauman
Maggie Beyers
Harper Koons
Allie Matthews

Kyle Ohmes
Tessa Wiseman

fifth grade
exceptional Honor
Amelia Casner

high Honor
Ashlyn Anderson

Emma Beyers
Lia Blodgett

Eighth grade
Exceptional  Honor

Lainey Clavin
Kylee Gatons 

High honor
Elcie Coleman

Sawyer Coleman
Elaine Kingery
Rowan Lynch
Lane Warren

Honor

Honorablemention

Greyson Bauman
Harper Holthaus

Addison Beyers
Joli Morrison

Cash Pollman

Adopt-A-Classroom works to enrich the academic experience by providing support for
teachers through fundraising and soliciting donations specifically for our children's classrooms,
like technology, paper, markers, and classroom equipment. If you’re interested in adopting a
class for the 2025-2026 school year, please contact the school office at 217.562.2425

Pre-K – Janet Dahler & Lila Stumpf
Kindergarten – Dennis & Vicki Pastor
1st Grade – McMillen Builders
2nd Grade – Nancy Brachbill
3rd Grade – Rick & Kathy Vits, Connie & Scott Fribley
4th Grade – Joe Coleman & Son Environmental
5th Grade – Mark & Lori Magnussen
6th Grade – Fitzpatrick Farms
7th Grade – Liz Jackson 

8th Grade – Pete & Diane Scherzer
Technology – Jacob Latonis
Art Class – Brett & Beth Henschen
P.E. – Mike & Linda Beyers
PSR – Beyers Family Farm
SPY - Pana Knights of Columbus #896
Cafeteria – Tom & Mary Morrell
Web Page Hosting – Dr. Bill Beyers
School Office - Dr. & Mrs. Quizon

4TH QUARTER HONOR ROLL
Congratulations to all of our 4th Quarter Honor Roll students. We are proud of you!



FIRST COMMUNION & CONFIRMATION

FIRST RECONCILIATION

The third-grade class recently took part in a
very special celebration—the Confirmation
and First Holy Communion Mass held at the
Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception in
Springfield, Illinois.

They were joined by 69 students from
surrounding communities, all coming
together in faith. The Cathedral was filled
with the joyful presence of family and
friends, creating a beautiful atmosphere of
reverence and unity. It was a truly
meaningful day as our students received
these sacred sacraments and continued
growing in their relationship with Christ.

Front Row: Odella Beyers, Mabry Casner, Elliana Bonn,
Back Row: Cooper Holthaus, Taylor Blodgett, Avery
Beyers, Lennon Brownback, Vincent Marcello, Bottom
Picture: Kyson Wicks & Bishop Thomas John Paprocki

Front Row: Della Duduit, Emily Wolf, Sutton
Holthaus, Caylee Beyers, Isla Henschen,
Camden Beyers, Maddon Lynch, Blain Koons -
Back Row: Ms. Vogt, Layla Beyers, Father
Havrilka, Woods Hawker, Mrs. Duez, Peyton
Holthaus

On February 26th at St. Patrick’s Church, our second grade class
took an important step in their faith journey by receiving the
Sacrament of First Reconciliation. Surrounded by the love and
support of their families and teachers, these young students
experienced the grace and mercy of God in a beautiful and meaningful
way. We are so proud of their preparation and the reverence they showed
during this special milestone.

Religious
Celebrations



8th Grade
Graduation

Congratulations Graduates!
We proudly celebrated our 8th-grade students as they 
graduated on May 22nd at St. Patrick’s Church. This special 
milestone marked the culmination of their hard work, growth, and 
dedication over the years at Sacred Heart School. Following the 
beautiful ceremony, families, friends, and graduates gathered for a 
celebration at the Knights of Columbus Hall. We are so proud of our graduates 
and look forward to seeing all the wonderful things they will accomplish in the future!

Greyson Bauman
Addison Beyers

Jett Castle
Lainey Clavin

Elcie Coleman
Sawyer Coleman

Kylee Gatons
Harper Holthaus

Elaine Kingery
Reid Koons

Rowan Lynch
Joli Morrison

Austin Ohmes
Cash Pollman
Lane Warren

Hats of f to our 2025 SHS Graduates!

Congratulation to Addison  Beyers on receiving the Principals’ Award and Cash
Pollman and Kylee Gatons on receiving the America Legion award.



Happy RETIREMENT!

STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK!

As this school year comes to a close, we find ourselves saying
goodbye to two extraordinary members of the Sacred Heart School
family who have touched countless lives with their dedication,
warmth, and unwavering commitment to Catholic education.

Mrs. Teresa Pollman
After 29 remarkable years of service, Mrs. Teresa Pollman is
retiring from her role as school secretary. Her welcoming smile,
calm presence, and deep love for our school have been a
steady and comforting part of daily life at Sacred Heart.
Whether answering calls, helping a student with a scraped
knee, or managing the many behind-the-scenes details that
keep the school running smoothly, Mrs. Pollman has done it all
with grace and heart. She has been a true pillar of our school
community, and her presence will be greatly missed by
students, staff, and parents alike.

Mrs. Susan Weddle
Also retiring this year is our beloved sixth-grade teacher, Mrs.
Weddle, who has served Sacred Heart School for over two
decades. Known for her kind heart, creative teaching style, and
deep care for every student in her classroom, Mrs. Weddle has
left a lasting impact on generations of learners. Her dedication 
to helping students grow not only academically but also in their
faith and character has made her a treasured role model and
mentor. Her classroom has always been a place of
encouragement, curiosity, and joy.

We extend our deepest gratitude to both Mrs. Pollman and Mrs. Weddle for their years of
faithful service to Sacred Heart School. As they begin this new chapter in life, we wish them
abundant blessings, good health, and the same joy they have brought to so many others.

Staff
News



End of
Year Fun
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2025 ATHLETIC BANQUET
We recently celebrated our 
student-athletes at the 2025 
Athletic Banquet, held at the Eye of the Tiger Gym in Tower Hill. It was a wonderful evening
recognizing the hard work, dedication, and teamwork of our 4th–8th grade boys and girls
basketball teams. We are so proud of all our athletes for their commitment and 
sportsmanship throughout the season!



IN SPECIAL

MEMORY
JANUARY 15, 2025 -  MAY 28, 2025

In memory of the following special people:

SPONSOR CLUB DONORS
Friends of SHS

Annette Borders

Anonymous

John Epley

Pat Slack

Richard & Catherine Beyers

John Wehmhoff, Sr.

Jack & Noreen Epley

Donna Klein

Maria Sherzer Groves - Alum 1974

Diamond Level

Platinum Level
Anonymous

Terry & Georgeann Henschen
Cheryl Holthaus

Dr. & Mrs. Deo. Quizon

Tomorrow's

Leaders
Campaign

Silver Level

2024/2025 school year

Gold

Ron & Cheryl Sweeny
In Loving Memory of Ben Banning & Karl Walk

Donna Klein

Hicks Family

Anonymous
In Memory of Marjorie Beyers
Scott & Treana Kindermann

In Memory of Ryan LeDuc - SHS class of 1990

Sacred Heart School would like to
express our heartfelt gratitude for your

generous donations. Your support plays
a crucial role in helping us provide our

students with the resources and
opportunities they need to thrive. Thanks
to your contribution, we can continue to

enhance our programs and create a
nurturing learning environment for all.

Scholarships
Anonymous - $1,000

Caleb Schmitz

Dorthy Vandenbergh

Annabelle Mrosko

Linda Micek

Bette Harlow

James “Jim” Epley



Contact Person:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Please complete this Pledge Form! Option(s) Selected:  1   2    3

Business/Individual(s)/Family Name:

Preferred Contact Method:   Phone   Text    Email

Donor(s) wishes to remain anonymous.

It costs approximately $8,341 to educate one child at SHS. To keep the
cost of tuition down, our families participate in fundraising events
throughout the year. Thanks to generous donors like you, our children will
continue to receive a quality education for years to come.

TOMORROW'S

Leaders
CAMPAIGN

#1 SPONSOR
CLUB

Please select your
Sponsor Club level below.

Shamrock - $10,000
Provides new text books for 3

classrooms!

Provides 2 classrooms with
interactive smartboards!

Provides 4 new student desks!

Provides 3 new student desks!

Provides a new iPad for student
video production!

Diamond - $5,000

Platinum - $1,000

Gold - $750

Silver - $500

#2 MONETARY
DONATION

I would like to make a monetary
donation to Sacred Heart School, to
be used as necessary by the School.

I  pledge to donate:

I  wi l l  submit my donation by:

#3 SCHOLARSHIP
FUND

I  pledge to donate:

I  wi l l  submit my donation by:

I would like to make a scholarship
donation to be used to offset the
cost of tuition for a student, as
selected by a special school council.




